

University of Nebraska at Omaha, P.O. 688 Omaha, Nebraska 68101 402 553-5222

September 25, 1972

Carl W. Dabelstein 3300 North 56th St. Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Debelstein:

Thank you for your interest in KVNO Radio. We are pleased to hear that our signal is received in Lincoln; your reception is verified as outlined. Our broadcast schedule is Sunday through Friday, 4:00 PM to 12:00 midnight. Although we do not maintain a regular broadcast schedule on Saturday, we are on the air for UNO sports events live coverage.

I have included a brochure outlining our fine arts program format for your information. Again, thank you for your interest in KVNO; we hope you'll become a regular listener.

Sincerely

Frederic A. Leigh

Program Director